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U.S. 83 railroad crossing to close for repairs 

The Union Pacific Railroad crossing on U.S. 83 near Oakley is scheduled to close for repairs 

on May 21-22. 

Through traffic will be detoured on I-70 and U.S. 40. Union Pacific and its traffic control 

subcontractor will oversee the crossing repairs and detour signing. 

For more information, contact Kansas Department of Transportation Area Engineer Eric 

Oelschlager at 785-513-4000 or eric.oelschlager@ks.gov 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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